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Sexton, Daniel

From: Doug H <colojeepguy@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 7:25 AM

To: Sexton, Daniel

Subject: Youth symphony

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Good morning, I am contacting you regarding the Youth Symphony planned for 3113 Primrose Drive. My 

concern is parking. I live on Larkspur Drive, and parking is a problem in this neighborhood. Do they have any 

plan to address this? There's a parking lot across the street behind a strip mall, maybe they could make 

arrangements to use that. 

Thank you 

Doug Hessong 

 

Sent from Outlook 
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Sexton, Daniel

From: James Henricks <dclone@centurylink.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:09 PM

To: Sexton, Daniel

Subject: File CPC UV 20-00175

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. DO NOT 

open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email! 

 

 

I have a few questions regarding this project. 

1) Will this property remain R-1 zoned? 

2) Is there adequate on site parking? 

3) Will on street parking be prohibited? 

4) What will the hours of operation be? 

5) Will there be any limit on number of students? 

Thank you in advance for your reply. 

James L Henricks 

1513 4th Street 

dclone@centurylink.net 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

PUBLIC COMMENTS


